
 

 
 
 
 

 

Public Notice – 2018 Bellbird Park State Secondary College Council Election 

 

12 February 2018 

 

Bellbird Park State Secondary College is an Independent Public School, meaning we are a member of 

an elite group of Government schools which is administrated by a School Council. Independent Public 

Schools are provided with greater autonomy in decision-making and increased capacity to work in new 

ways to maximise learning outcomes. 

 

The official members of the Bellbird Park SSC School Council Mr Michael West (Principal) and Ms 

Carly Lawrence (President of P & C Association) give the school community public notice that there 

will be an election for staff representatives on the Bellbird Park SSC School Council.  

 

An election for two (2) Staff representatives, will be held at a meeting: 

 on Wednesday 07 March 2018 at 3.15pm {S block staff centre}. 

 

To be eligible for election as an elected staff member, a person must: 

 not be the principal of the school or the Parents and Citizens’ Association (P&C) president; 

 have not been convicted of an indictable offence, unless the Minister gives approval under the 

Act (s.93); 

 attend a meeting called for the purpose of electing staff members; 

 be a member of staff of the school; and 

 submit a completed nomination on time. 

 

All persons wishing to nominate must: complete the attached nomination form and return to Ms Beth 

Melling (Returning Officer for staff) by: 

 delivering to the school administration during school hours 

 email to: admin@bellbirdparkssc.eq.edu.au  

 fax to: 3819 7200 

 

Nomination forms must be returned to the Returning Officer by 3pm, Friday 02 March 2018. 
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